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The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, November 27, 2018 at  

6:30 p.m. at Town Hall with Council’s Stan Moore, Steve Michael and Teddy Huffer and  

Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger present. 

 

President Moore opens the meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

 

C/T Dinger presents financial information for the town and wastewater utility from  

July-September 2018.   

 

C/T Dinger states that Steve Michael went onto the bank’s website and verified that the totals on 

the bank statements and the bank statements themselves, match the statements printed for 

reconciliation.  

 

Council reviews each month’s reports and verifies that reconciliation reports match to the fund 

reports.   

 

Council initials reports reviewed. 

 

Michael motions to adjourn at 7:15 p.m.  Huffer 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned.  

 

 

____________________________    ____________________________  

Stan Moore, President     ATTEST:    

       Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 


